
       

 

Public Works Report 

January 2025 

 

CITY & STREETS MAINTENANCE 

Cleanup and maintenance: Public Works crew removed dirt in front of 

the new curb and gutter on 180 and 240 east Garden Ave and on 100 

west Garden Ave and replaced with road base. 700 north Homestead St 

was rebased. 200 North Willow St on the flood road had base added. 

Tumble weeds against the fence were cleaned up on Mohave Ave, from 

Elm St to Maple St. Snow removal was done.  

 

                      



Screen Plant Operations: 280 yards of road base was made for Tom 

Holm. An ADEQ inspection was done. Crew members did smoke 

training to get method 9 certified.  

 

PARKS AND RECREATION 

Heritage Park: Park crew painted the men’s and women’s restrooms. 

The playground had paint touch up done.  

Lauritzen Park: Park crew began prep work to paint the men’s and 

women’s restrooms.  

 

        

      

EQUIPMENT MAINTENANCE AND REPAIR 

T880 KW truck #2262 had broken bolts removed and replaced on the 

fan hub mount and a new radiator was installed. Pickup #2263 had a 

new transfer pump installed. The sky door on the Komotsu was replaced. 

Some work has been done on the snowplows, and the pickup plow is 

now up and running. The landfill Scorpion sideloader #4464 had an 

inspection and service. Loader #2325 had a water pump, the valve cover 

gasket, and fuel filter primer pump replaced. A new compaction cylinder 

was installed on the Peterbilt front loader #4465. 



Vehicle #2801 had the thermostat and hosing replaced. Hildale vehicle 

#3224 had an inspection and service. Police vehicles #1117 had an 

inspection and service. Police vehicle #1125 has the serpentine belt 

replaced. 

                                          

 

LANDFILL 

The landfill director and supervisor attended the SWANA meeting in 

Queen Creek AZ.  

 

ADMINISTRATIVE 

Public Works Director John Todd Barlow has resigned, we would 

like to extend our gratitude to John for his many years of 

dedication, hard work, and service to the community and we wish 

John success and fulfillment in his future endeavors. 

The administrative team have been working with Rick White as the 

intern Public Works director, Rick will be overseeing the daily functions 

of Public Works until a new director is appointed.  

 

Total man hours spent: 



Arizona: 574.5 

Utah: 27.00 

 

The public works team takes pride in, and appreciates the opportunity, 

in working to improve the community and looks forward to its continued 

success. 

Public Works Director. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


